
From: nancy Bumgardner [mailto:nancebumgardner1@icloud.com]  
Sent: Friday, July 6, 2018 5:30 PM 
To: #CI-StPaul_Ward4 <Ward4@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Pawn shops 
 
Dear Ms Henningson, 
 
I've heard Pawn America would like to move back into the midway area in lieu of the new soccer 
stadium.  I believe if that were happen, theft would rise very rapidly.  That's where kids go because they 
don't ask questions.  Personally, I've been hit three times since I've moved here and yes I lock things up.  
I am writing because I would not like to see the pawn shop back here. 
 
Nancy Bumgardner 
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